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PRESIDENT’S SYRIAN REFUGEE APPEAL 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
Like all of you I have been shocked and moved in recent weeks by the plight of 
those fleeing Syria  and Iraq. 
The personal tragedies and struggles we see in the nightly news are heart break-
ing. But they are just the tip of the iceberg. The scale of the humanitarian crisis 
that is occurring is truly overwhelming. 
Every day thousands of people are seeking refuge with little other than the 
clothes on their backs. 
They join more than four million who’ve fled this conflict in the last four years. 
As we observe from a distance, we must remember that God values every hu-
man life. We mourn every life lost and pray for those who are suffering. 
Along with your prayers I ask that you do what you can to support. As Australians 
we are blessed to live in a prosperous country relatively free of armed conflict. 
If you are able, please share of God's abundance by giving generously to the 
Uniting Church Syrian 
Refugee Appeal. 
Donations can be made online at www.shareappeal.org.au or over the telephone 
1800 668 426 
Cheques can be sent to: 
President’s Syrian Refugee Appeal 
C/o- Share 
PO Box 24154 
Melbourne Victoria 3001 
 
Peace and Grace, 
 
Stuart McMillan 
President 
 
Uniting Church in Australia Assembly 
enquiries@nat.uca.org.au 
www.assembly.uca.org.au 

Welcome to WorshipWelcome to WorshipWelcome to WorshipWelcome to Worship    
 

27th September 2015 

Dayboro Uniting Church 
8.30am 

Mt Mee Community Church 
4.00pm 

Hi everyone at “Uniting Church”. All of us here at Casa Segura just want 
to thank you again for your continued support and your latest donation 
of $1000.  Your donation is truly helping us change the lives of 21 kids, 
THANKS.  May GOD bless you all for your giving hearts 



CHRISTMAS HAMPERS 2015 
It may seem a bit early to be talking about Christ-
mas, but, our community hamper project has to 
start planning NOW.  We will pack approx 100 
hampers for families & individuals.  We had a great 
band of helpers last year, so please see Paul or 
Robyn Inglis if you would like to help out again.   

Organized mayhem we like to call it!   
The project has been going for 10 years and sup-
port, both financial and material, has never  
wavered. 
 
Where:  Dayboro Community Hall 

Entertainment: The one and only Bush Band 
   STONE THE CROWS 
Tickets:  Available from Rendezvous  
 

Prayers 
 

Just to let everyone know, Joan Kilby is back in 
Holy Spirit in a poor condition.  Full details un-
known at this moment. 
Please keep Joan & Allan in your prayers.  
 

 
 
 
 

 
This week in Dayboro Uniting Church: 
 
Tuesday 9.30am mainly music on holidays 
    Resumes 6th Oct 2015 
Tuesday 7.30pm BIBLE STUDY 
    TWO WEEK BREAK 
    Restart 6/10/15  - Isaiah  
Thursday 1pm  Card Sharps 
Thursday 7pm  Band Practice See Ian 
Friday 10am  Conversation Club 
Next Sunday at Dayboro Uniting Church 
    Danny Nugent 
Next Sunday at Mt Mee Community Church 
    Pastor John Heffernan 
Contacts: 
mainly music  Paul Inglis 3425 3220 
    psinglis@westnet.com.au 
Card Sharps  Allan Kilby  3425 1122 
Casa Segura Card Group allan.kilby@gmail.com 
Bible Study  dannynugent7@bigpond.com 
Welfare Managers & Conversation Club 
    Ann Turner  3425 2864 
    Kay Murchie  3425 2379 
    dayboroconversation  
    club@gmail.com  
 
Chair Church Council Heather Lye 
Treasurer    Jenny Brown 3425 1363 
Council Secretary  Ann Turner 
Sunday Space   Leanne Marr   
     0438212736 
 
 
 
 
 


